
From: susan nelson <info@sg.actionnetwork.org> 
Date: Mon, Nov 16, 2020 at 11:12 PM 
Subject: Modernize the Electronic Participation Law 
To: <foiacouncil@dls.virginia.gov> 
 

FOIA Council, 

Thank you for your service on the FOIA Council. 

Zooming and virtual meetings are here to stay. Covid has 

shown us a new way of holding meetings and staying in 

touch. 

I support increasing flexibility for electronic meetings. 

Thank you. 

susan nelson 

snelsoninva@gmail.com 

Arlington, Virginia 22201 
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